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This report relates to the SACRE supported initiative now in its twelfth year, which seeks to 
support RE through local hubs.  
  
  
To: Devon SACRE On: 15/11/23  
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1. Key points and Summary 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to update SACRE members on the progress of the 

Learn, Teach, Lead RE (LTLRE) hub network.  
 

1.2 The annual conference took place on 13th October 2023, at the St Mellion 
Conference Centre. This conference was addressed by Lat Blaylock, RE Today. 
The evaluations are very strong showing that delegates found it a very worthwhile 
training event. 

 
1.3 Hub leaders training took place on 7th July and 12th October, planning for the 

conference and for future hub meetings. Two further days of training are planned 
for this academic year. 

 
1.4 Many hubs have been meeting in person over the last year, with others continuing 

to offer their meetings virtually. The new SWIFT hub continues to be very 
successful. 
 

1.5 Devon SACRE is requested to make a £1,000 payment to LTLRE for the academic 
year 2023/4, as has been practice in recent years. This figure has been set out in 
the SACRE development plan. 
 

 
Jeremy Roberts 
Chair of SACRE 
 
 
 


